
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Ollie, for nice handwriting in  
all of our lessons. 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

20th November 2023 

Year 2 -  The Whole Class, for excellent 
 poetry writing.  

Year 3 -  Esmae, for being super  
helpful around class. 

Year 4  -  Jessica, for being so very 
helpful setting up our maths lesson. 

Year 5 -  Grace, for some fantastic  
poetry writing. 

Year 6   -  Jack R, for 100% effort and  
perseverance. 

EYFS -  Katelyn, for being a super  
member of our class. 

Diary Dates 

Flu Catch Up Clinic - Thurs 23rd Nov 

Parents Evenings - Week Commencing 27th Nov 

Christmas Lunch and Jumper Day - Fri 8th Dec 

Y1 and Y2 Nativity  - Mon 11th Dec 2.30pm 

Y1 and Y2 Nativity  - Tues12th Dec 10am 

Early Years Nativity - Tues 12th Dec 2pm 

Early Years Nativity - Weds 13th Dec - 10am 

Christmas Church Service-Thurs 14th Dec 1:30pm 

Whole School Pantomime - Friday 15th Dec 

Please note No After School clubs Mon 18th Dec 

and Tues 19th Dec 

Last day of school before Christmas Holidays - 

Tuesday 19th December 

School re-opens - Thursday 4th January 2024 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

Year 1 - Conrad 
Year 2 - Isla 

Year 3 - Hana 
Year 4 - Ethan 
Year 5 - Walter 
Year 6 - Winter 

 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

   Year 1 - Maxx  
Year 2 - Riley 
Year 3 - Noah 

Year 4 - Mason 
    Year 5 - Billy  

Year 6 - Oskar 
 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 

Attendance Award: Year  3 
and 4  

Whole school  
attendance : 96.8% 

ATTENDANCE 

Rec. 97.4% 

Class 1 98.7% 

Class 2 94.5% 

Class 3 100% 

Class 4 94.6% 

Class 5 97.9% 

Class 6 90.4% 

 

Year 1 
Whole  
Class 

 

Children in Need 
 

We raised a fantastic £130.95 
for Children in Need. 

 
Thanks to everyone for your 

help and support. 

Flu Catch Up Session 
The immunisation team are hosting a Flu Immunisation catch-up ses-
sion in school on 23 November 2023.If your child missed the Flu Im-

munisation session and you’ve already consented, they’ll be able to get 
it during this catch-up session. If your child already has received it at 
your doctor’s surgery, please let the team know as soon as you can so 

that your child does not receive this vaccination again. 
If you’ve got any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Immunisation Team 03333583397  

Parents Evenings and Progress Reports 

 

Children’s Progress Reports will be sent home 

this week and Parents can make an appoint-

ment for Parents Evenings by choosing a slot 

on the sheets on the  

classroom doors. Thank you. 

Parking 
We have had a number of complaints from the residents of 

nearby housing about cars parking on and blocking driveways 
at school drop off and pick up times. We would kindly ask  

parents to park responsibly and considerately.  

 

The 
Whole of  
Class 2 

 


